
5. NEW ZEALAND ROAD SAFETY PROGRAMME 2000/01 RR 11035

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Dennis Morgan

Corporate Plan Output:  Traffic Safety

The purpose of this report is to submit the 2000/01 road safety programme for the
Council’s approval.

The Traffic Safety Co-ordinating Committee has considered the application to the
LTSA for the allocation of Police hours for 2000/01.  The summary sheets which form
part of this year’s application seeks a rise to cover salary increases related to the cost of
living and a request for more funding for intersection safety.  The requests for other
projects remain as allocated for 1999/2000.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the application to the LTSA for the attached New Zealand Road

Safety Programme for Christchurch for the year 2000/01 be approved.


